

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD WITH GOSFORD TENNIS CENTRE HELD

~~27/9/99.~~ 1/11/99

PRESENT: Steve Gibson, Dennis Stimson, Pat Healy,
Rod Rosenfield, Jenny Rosenfield, Maureen Rowe

APOLOGIES: Megan Healey

MINUTES PREVIOUS

MEETING: Moved Pat Healy, Seconded Rod Rosenfield.

BUSINESS ARISING:

LIGHTS - Court 3 & 4 replaced. Problems with court 6 & 7, cannot get through with machine required to do work. Lights were purchased at Tax Exempt, organised by Rod.

UMPIRES STANDS - Pat still looking into.

FENCES - Hal checking if quote is still current for meeting on 3/11/99.

INSURANCES - Steve still looking into.

COURT FEES - Some outstanding fees still not paid, Rod looking into.

GENERAL BUSINESS:

Court 11, Rod filled with sand. Will put larger piece of material in and hopefully this will help situation.

Letter from Gosford Tennis Centre re \$500 Promotional Fee for 10 months which ceased. They have asked for further 10 months, will be put to our next meeting on Wednesday, 3/11/99.

Rod will move sign from Court 9. Steve and Rod will check into these signs.

We were broken into last Monday at bottom complex. Megan had met chap out there, she will ring him again before meeting on Wednesday and find out why the work was not done as it had been approved.

Rod asked re \$2.00 social fee, does not cover for insurance, how do we stand here in this respect.

GENERAL BUSINESS (contd)

Rod requires written guidelines re wet weather.

~~Resumption of Matthew's payment will be put to our meeting on Wednesday, 3/11/99.~~

Rod commented that as Rex is so busy at the present time and does not have time to do all our work, he suggests the shade area at Court 11 be put on hold until next year.

The driveway at the back of courts 1 - 4 is desperate. Rod will get another quote for this work, also the front of courts 8 & 9.

Courts 1 & 2, rain is causing "bubbles". They have not come to inspect. Dennis will follow up.

Rod is concerned about Matthew taking away 15 Junior Badge players during that competition. The Centre made 134 calls to get replacements for that particular day.

Steve reported that Matthew has, over many years, taken kids away to various events. Maybe we have to look more carefully about when he organises to take them away in future.

There is a problem with Anne Thomas getting replacements. Rod is asking that they be allowed to get the reserves for her competitions. This will be discussed at meeting 3.11.99.

Junior Presentation Night - Squad Awards, what are they - this will be checked into.

Rod asked as there are 7 divisions of Junior Badge, is it possible for GDTA and GTC to share the cost of purchasing 3 more Shields.

Moved Maureen Rowe, seconded Steve Gibson that these be purchased.

Rod asked if broken benches at the back of courts 1 - 4 could be removed, this was approved.